
Oren Kuhn

32 hayden street

marlborough, MA 01752-4316

 

 

September 26, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

I am in favor of the merger because even if they do merge, people can get

music in other places if they dont like the new single company. radio is

not a necessity, if I don't like what sat radio provides, I can go

elseware, that is freedom of choice. They will not have a monopoly on air

or food. If they overcharge for their service, people will go elseware.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Oren Kuhn

 


